## Karen Groenhout

From:

egrams@egrams-mi.com

Sent:

Monday, June 27, 2022 5:10 PM

To:

Karen Groenhout

Cc:

WalterN2@michigan.gov

Subject:

[EXT] Review Status of your application for MIDC Compliance Plan and Cost Analysis

Renewal - FY 2023



"The e-mail below is from an external source. Please do not open attachments or click links from an unknown or suspicious origin."

## 06/27/2022

Livingston County 1221 Byron Rd Suite 1 Howell, MI 48843

Dear Karen Groenhout,

Please be advised that the Michigan Indigent Defense Commission (MIDC) has reviewed the compliance plan and cost analysis submitted by your system.

This letter shall serve as **official notice** that the plan and cost analysis submitted by your system has been **approved** by the MIDC.

We are in the process of submitting financial estimates and related information to the Department of Licensing and Regulatory Affairs and the State Budget Office to secure funding to distribute through a grant for the approved cost analysis. See MCL 780.993(7). After your system receives funding it will have 180 days to comply with the MIDC's standards pursuant to the terms of the approval plan, cost analysis, and grant provisions. See MCL 780.993(10); 780.997.

The legislative budget process for FY2023 is ongoing. Upon approval of a final budget by the legislature and the Governor, we will advise regarding distribution of a grant to your system. In the meantime, if you have any questions, please feel free to contact your Regional Manager, Nicole Walter at (517) 435-6590 or by email at WalterN2@michigan.gov.

Thank you very much for your cooperation with this process.

Sincerely,

Kristen Staley Executive Director